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-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 11 January 2023 12:20 
To: Elizabeth Gregg  
Subject: Bantock park event  
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 
 
Dear Ms Gregg, 
I have read the report sent to me about PRE1508 - NEW PREMISES LICENCE - Bantock Park. 
They do appear to have taken my concerns seriously and if they follow the steps they have 
outlined , I would have no objection to their one day event on 17 th June . 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 


